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Bring your family and friends! 

HOLY TRINITY BRIDGWATER PROUDLY PRESENTS 



Apologies for any errors or omission in this edition of The Bulletin. Any 
missed out items will be mentioned in notices during Sunday Services. Ed 



Our new Diocesan Bishop is announced! 
 

The Rt Revd Michael Beasley will be the next Bishop of Bath and 
Wells. He is currently the Bishop of Hertford, a role which he has 
held since 2015. Prior to taking a fulltime role with the church, 
Bishop Michael was an epidemiologist, a background he was 
called on to use during the pandemic as a member of the Church 
of England’s Covid task force. Bishop Michael writes ... 
 

 “I am delighted to be coming 
to be the Bishop of Bath and 
Wells and to joining with    
everyone in the diocese as 
together we live and tell the 
story of Jesus. 
“We have strong family      
connections with Somerset 
and I’m very much looking   
forward to working alongside 
its people, communities and 
churches. 
“We have all been through a challenging few years. The COVID 
pandemic pushed us all apart. Now is the time to come back      
together. Our churches have an essential role in helping us rebuild 
communities and in facing the challenges present to us both       
internationally and at home. 
“Jesus’ message is one of peace – a peace I’m looking forward to 
sharing and pursuing as I join you as your bishop.” 




